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IT 01/09 
 
  
IT – Saturday January 17, enhanced load tests will be run in the 
SAXESS production system
 
 
All day Saturday January 17, the SAXESS production system will not be accessible due to 
enhanced load testing.  
By Sunday January 18, the SAXESS production environment will be restored to its usual 
state. 
  
We continuously strive to meet market demands in terms of capacity and speed.  
One of our ongoing efforts in order to proactively address your needs is to stress test our 
production environment on a regular basis. 
  
All other environments and systems will be available as normal Saturday January 17. 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this Exchange Notice please do not hesitate to contact 
Mattias Eriksson, +46 8 405 6530, mattias.eriksson@nasdaqomx.com 
 

Best regards Nasdaq OMX Nordic 
 


